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I support the reducing rent increases. I bought my place 3 years ago loving the area 

and everything about it. I am on my 3rd increase and the amount we are paying is so 

high. We are not getting the services we are supposed to and yet paying more and 

more every year with less and less. I spent a ton of money remodeling what is 

supposed to be my retirement home and now have it for sale because I will not be 

able to afford to live there with these increases every year.  

There are many seniors on limited income living there and yet the company keeps 

doing increases. They buy more parks and limit what they do at this park. Who is 

actually looking out for the senior population and what’s best for them. Yes as a 

business owner myself I understand cost of living increases. I own 8 care facilities 

and don’t come anywhere close to 10% increases a year, we provide 24 hour care 

and services and these parks take away what they provide and increase 10%. 

Please look out for everyone and do what’s best for all of us.  


